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Stevenson’s Mission: 
To inspire students to strive for excellence through a rigorous, academic and arts-integrated curriculum in a 

safe, equitable learning community. 
 

Stevenson’s Vision: 
Exemplify excellence in cognition, character, and creativity. 

 

 
 

 
 

Important 

Dates 

 

September 
 

Friday, 3rd 

 

Early Release Day 

2:15 

 

PALs/Volunteer Mtg. 

9:05 

 

 

 

 

Hello Stevenson Parents,  

        We are now in the third week of school and things are humming 
along very nicely!  We cannot tell you how excited we are that all our 
penguins are back in their nest!  We are also very excited to see new 
penguins joining us as well.  There is something very special spending 
your days in an elementary school. Children are so energetic and full of 
excitement and joy that you cannot help but feel so thankful that you get 
to spend your days in such a magical place… R.L. Stevenson! 
       “The Impressionist” is one of our ways of communicating to parents 
some of events going on in our school.  You will also see small snippets 
from our different grade levels, G.S.P., the media center, guidance, etc., 
pictures of special events that are going on, and Important Dates.  We 
hope that this newsletter is helpful! 
                                      Mrs. Fleeger and Mrs. Vanderpool 
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September 
 

Monday, 6th 

 
Labor Day Holiday 

 
 

Friday, 10th 

 

Early Release Day 

 

 

Wednesday, 15th 

 
Book Fair Starts 

 

1st 9 Week Interims 

Posted to Focus 

 

Friday, 17th 

 

Early Release Day 

2:15 

 
The Great Stevenson 

Read-A-Thon ends!  

Thank you for your 

support! 

 

Out of Uniform Day 

(Western Theme) 

 

Tuesday, 21st 

 
4:30 SAC Meeting 

 

6th Grade families 

host luncheon 

 

 
 

 

 

Our New Stevenson Teachers! 
 

 

 

 

Welcome to 

Stevenson!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

My name is Mrs. Sear.  Although, new to Stevenson 

Elementary I am joining the school with a plethora of 

experience teaching in public, charter and the Montessori 

schools .Teaching is my life's passion.  I have been 

instructing students of all ages for over 17 years. 

 

When it comes to teaching, I believe it is about developing 

strong relationships that tap into students' passions and 

provide relevancy to students, allowing them to make 

connections with what they are learning. My years of 

experience as a teacher has helped me develop a 

teaching philosophy that guides how I help my students 

succeed in the classroom and beyond.     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In our next newsletter, we will learn about our other 

new teachers, Ms. Rodriguez (4th), Mrs. Poyerd (K), 

and Coach Dwyer (P.E.). 

 

 

My name is Brittany 

Jarvis. This is my 3rd year 

teaching in Brevard 

County. I graduated 

from UCF with a degree 

in Elementary Education. 

I have a second grader 

and we are both super 

excited to be a part of 

the Stevenson Family.  
 

Hello I am Ms. Fenton. 

This is my 4th year 

teaching.  I have taught 

1st, 2nd, and 5th grade 

science. I went to Palm 

Beach Atlantic 

University and received 

a bachelor’s degree in 

Elementary Education 

with a minor in 

Mathematics. I am 

excited to teach 6th 

 
grade math this year 

especially since math is 

my favorite subject. 

Outside of school I like 

sports, spending time 

with family and friends, 

baking and cooking, and 

watching TV or movie to 

unwind at the end of the 

day. 

My name is Debra Gibbs and I am 

the 5th grade Science and Social 

Studies teacher.  This is my 15th 

year as an educator and my 1st 

year at Stevenson.  I moved to 

Brevard County a year ago, with 

my husband and three 

daughters.  I love animals and 

sports.  In my free time, I enjoy 

being outdoors in nature and also 

enjoy cuddling on the couch  and 

watching a movie or reading a 

book with my family. 
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Friday, 24th 
 

Early Release Day 

 

Book Fair Ends 
 

 

 

 

Kindness 

Recognition 

 
We would like to 

recognize several 

Stevenson students 

for exhibiting 

kindness! 

 

 

We are very proud of 

Ford Reninger for 

helping a brand new 

Stevenson Penguin 

find her seat in the 

lunchroom! We are so 

proud of you Ford!! 

 

 

 

We are also so proud 

Wyatt Asbury!  

Wyatt helped a friend 

that was missing his 

mom! Thank you for 

your kindness Wyatt. 

  

 

Pictures from the Beginning of School 
 

 

 

Art Department 
 

Hello Stevenson Friends! 

What do you do with all your receipts? Do you either throw them away or tell the 

cashier “no thank you” when she asks if you want your receipt?  Maybe you 

stockpile them in a jar and save them forever?  Well, how about donating them?  

Please send your grocery receipts in with your kiddos?  Then we will scan them 

by using the camera on a phone within 14 days of purchase and submit them to 

the reward app. Stevenson will gain points for every receipt scanned. Grocery 

store receipts gain the most points, with certain products having additional point 

value.  The receipts turn into rewards such as Amazon, Home Depot, Lowes, etc. 

gift cards. It is like FREE SUPPLIES for our school!  If you are willing to 

participate, please send in your receipts marked for Mrs. Sonberg.  Please note 

that you will not get back your receipt, so make sure you don’t have a return to 

make.  As always, thanks for your willingness to help out our school! 
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A Message from our SRO 
 

If you are new to Stevenson, you probably have not met 

Stevenson’s SRO.  His name is Corporal Curtis Brooks.  Heis 

invaluable to the safety and well-being of our students.  

He also assists administration with our Safety Plan and 

various safety drills.  We could not do it without him. 

 

Here is a note from Corporal Brooks: 

 
Some traffic concerns have been brought to our attention from our 
neighborhood friends; we would like to show our respect and 
consideration regarding the valid concerns of neighbors. We ask 
that when parents are utilizing the car loop for drop-off or 
dismissal that they do not block or impede side streets or 
driveways with their vehicle. To do this, one should stop before the 
side street or driveway and wait until there is enough room for 
their vehicle to pass completely. We at R.L. Stevenson strive to be 
good neighbors in our community and appreciate the 
understanding and support we receive from our amazing families.     
Corporal Brooks 

 

 
 

Students who earned The Great Stevenson 

Read-A-Thon’s Free Homework Pass!! 
 

A.Rivers  A.Young  M.LeLesinski    C.Kuhlman   

G.Finn  E.Fortier   H.Tinkham  A.Porter   A.Heist   

K. Brandjes   M. Buchanan    K. Buchanan   

C. Cooper   G.Anders   M.Heist   J.Smith  

J.Porter   J.Rivers  G.Brandjes  O.Tinkham 

 

Thank you for your support!!!! More prizes 

to come next week!!! 
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Https://pledgestar.com/rlstevenson/ 
 

 

  

 

 Thank you to everyone who has supported our 

Great Stevenson Read-A-Thon!!!  We still have 

more time!  Our Read-A-Thon does not end until 

September 17th! 
 

   

 

 

          We would like to thank all of our parents that have 

followed the new procedures for the car loop.   Thank you for providing 

your feedback on the car loop survey sent out on 8/26/21!   We appreciate 

hearing your thoughts. 
 

https://pledgestar.com/rlstevenson/

